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Comments: I am writing about the proposed amendment to Daniel Boone National Forest's 2004 management

plan concerning the federally endangered Indiana Bat. I am requesting that the forest and its governing bodies

please continue to protect this species, as well as the threatened Long-Eared Bat, and the threatened Kentucky

Arrow Darter regardless of desires for timber.

 

 Thank you for your consideration.

 

 Sincerely,

 Betty Lou Mosley


